
Friday 13th September 2024 

To the parents of children in Year 6 

Dear parents, 

Welcome back to school.  This year your child’s teachers are Mr. McDonald, Mrs. McHugh & Mrs. 

Doherty.  

Please find below some useful and important information which will help you support your child in school 

during this coming academic year: 

• The gate opens from 8:30am for Key Stage Two children to enable a staggered entrance. Children 

will go straight into their classes; the gate closes at 8:45am. 

• The school day ends at 3:00 pm and we ask that parents please ensure their child is collected on 

time (gates open at 2:55 pm). 

• Homework and spellings are given out on Friday afternoons and are to be handed in/tested for the 

following Thursday. 

• Children are expected to read for at least twenty minutes per evening through Reading Plus. Their 

online reading will be monitored. Please ensure you sign their planner to show that know that they 

have read, each evening. 

• PE lessons take place on Mondays. Please ensure children have the correct PE kit on these days 

(yellow t-shirt, black shorts, slip-on style pumps and black track suit bottoms for winter.) 

• Your child may have been invited to attend an after-school club. Please ensure that they attend 

these clubs so that they can receive the extra support they deserve.  

 

Thank you for your support and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with us after 

school.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr. McDonald, Mrs. McHugh & Mrs. Doherty 


